
 

The Radio Awards 2020 entries are open

Entries for The Radio Awards 2020 are officially open. The awards is open to commercial, public broadcasters, community
or campus radio stations across South Africa. 

The online entry system provides comprehensive details of entry requirements and criteria. Stations that are interested in
entering have until 24 January 2020 to do so. 

For more information on submissions, go to www.radioawards.co.za. Alternatively contact Phila Nkanunu on 
az.oc.ratskcalbosit@PununakN  or 011 340 9465.
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